
From: Donald Cameron   
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 6:16 AM 
To: Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Laneway housing, underutilized areas 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I want to support the creation of housing within the city limits where infrastructure exists. We need our 
rural farmlands and greenbelt areas for the future generations.  
Please suport this initiative.  
 
Donald R Cameron 
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